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23 April 2015

Mr RV Kenni

Dear Mr Kenny,
Thank you for your letter dated 21 April 2015.

You have requested the 'actual reasons for the Council deciding to increase the cost of the
black rubbish bags when the economists tell us that annual inflation is running at almost
zero'.

I repeat the information I provided to you in my previous letter, namely, that Council decided
that an increase in the cost of black plastic rubbish bags was justified. I can provide no
further information.

I have also forwarded your letter to Dr McElhone for noting.

Yours sincerely,

.

Grace Ockwell






